
Update on Speedpost service to Canada

     Hongkong Post announced today (February 19) the need to adjust the
weight limit for the Speedpost service to Canada to 5 kilograms from tomorrow
(February 20) until further notice, owing to the substantial reduction in
flight frequencies by airlines to Canada resulting in the lowering of air
traffic capacity.
 
     Members of the public may visit the Hongkong Post website at
www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_1033.html and
refer to the types of services currently available to overseas destinations.
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